

December 1, 2009

Mr. Bob Malley Town of Cape Elizabeth 10 Cooper Drive Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

Dear Bob:

Please allow me to introduce myself as the Little League President. I would like to respectfully request the town's permission to use Cape Elizabeth's sports fields for the upcoming 2010 baseball, softball and t-ball season. Team practices may begin as early as March 25th, with CELL opening day scheduled for the first Saturday in May. The field usage should conclude mid-July when the various league all-star tournaments finish up.

Field usage has been scheduled as follows:

| • | T-Ball | Fort Williams |
|---|----------------------------|--|
| • | AA Baseball | Fort Williams |
| • | Minors Softball | Fort Williams; Lower Lions |
| • | AAA Baseball | Lower & Upper Lions Field; Plaisted Park |
| • | Majors Baseball & Softball | Upper Lions; Plaisted Park |
| • | Juniors & Seniors Baseball | Middle School Field |
| • | Juniors & Seniors Softball | Upper Lions; Plaisted & Capano Fields |
| • | Extra Practices | Capano |

CELL understands that all fields, with the exception of Ft. Williams & Plaisted Park are shared with school teams. Our league directors of baseball & softball will contact the appropriate school officials to avoid any conflicts.

Please feel free to contact me with any league official business at 767-5860 or mikeoconnor@maine.rr.com. You may also forward any correspondence to my residence at 4 Hemlock Hill Road. Thank you, Bob, for the town's past and continued support of little league in Cape Elizabeth.

Very truly yours,

Michael J. O'Connor League President



CAPE ELIZABETH HIGH SCHOOL

345 OCEAN HOUSE ROAD CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 04107 TEL. (207) 799-3309 FAX (207) 767-8050

5 October 2009

Mr. Robert Malley Town of Cape Elizabeth Public Works Director Cape Elizabeth Maine 04107

Dear Mr. Malley:

This letter is to officially request the use of Fort Williams Park and grandstand for Cape Elizabeth High School's Class of 2010 Commencement. The graduation service will be held at 1 p.m. Sunday, June 13, 2010. As in past years, we will need some additional time prior to the ceremony for set up (8 a.m.) as well as some time to dismantle the stage after the ceremony. On the 9th and 10th of June, we would like to use the area for marching practice between 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. and again on June 11th from 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

As always, we appreciate the services that the town provides on graduation day and the time and energies put forth by various individual town employees. Graduation at Fort Williams is a time-honored tradition and allows for parents, alumni, and the town to gather and celebrate the accomplishments of the graduating class.

Sincerely,

Troy P. Henninger Assistant Principal

CC: Jeffrey Shedd Michael McGovern Janet Hoskin Neil Williams Mr. Robert Malley Public Works Director Town of Cape Elizabeth

December 3, 2009

Dear Bob:

The Cape Elizabeth Family Fun Day Committee would like to request that Fort Williams be reserved for June 12 2009 for Family Fun Day. The rain date for the event would be the following Saturday, June 19, 2009.

We appreciate your department's efforts in making past family Fun Days a success and we look forward to working closely with you again this year.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Stephen Culver Chairman, Family Fun Day Committee 207-885-3159

Peter S. Eastman 24 Woodland Road Cape Elizabeth, MainE 04107

7Jan 2010

Mr. Robert Malley
Director of Public Works...etc.
Box 6260
Cape Elizabeth, MainE 04107

Dear Bob:

As in past years, I have been asked by the Chief Operator of the Portland Amateur Wireless Association to request the use of Fort Williams for this year's Field Day operation, Saturday - Sunday, June 26-27. In recent years we have used the field just south of the lighthouse, and prefer that location.

I realize this date may conflict with Family Fun Day or its rain date. As an alternate, could I request the wooded ridge, just west of Spurwink Road, between the old treatment plant and the Town Farm of old, which we have used in the more distant past.

Field Day is an annual nation-wide exersize among Amateur Radio operators, with the purpose of preparedness for field operations in times of communications emergencies.

Our thanks to you and the committee for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Telen S Eastona NIAKP



January 4, 2010

Cape Elizabeth Town Council And Michael McGovern Cape Elizabeth Town Hall 320 Ocean House Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Town Council Members and Michael McGovern,

The TD Banknorth Beach To Beacon 10k would like to formally request Saturday, August 7, 2010 as the date for the 13th Annual Beach To Beacon Road Race.

The race plan is to accept approximately 7,000 entries. This number includes 600 guaranteed entries for Cape Elizabeth residents, 200 guaranteed entries to runners who have run all twelve previous Beach To Beacon races, 4,000 entries through an online registration process (opens March 13th at 8am), and then an additional 1,500 through a lottery process with the drawing scheduled for March 20th. As in the past, approximately 700 entries are distributed to sponsors, charities, and elites/VIPs' between April and June. Historically, the race has experienced a consistent attrition rates in the 15-20% range. As a result, we expect approximately 6,000 runners on race day.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request and for your enthusiastic support of our event since 1998!

Sincerely.

David B. Weatherbie

President, TD Bank Beach To Beacon 10k, Inc.

Cc: Joan Samuelson
David McGillivray

Thursday, December 17, 2009 6:07:14 PM Page 1 of 2

Printed by: Robert Malley

Title: Fwd: Monhengan Race 2010: CapeNET

±...₹ Ø

Message

Thu, Dec 17, 2009 1:39 PM

From:

cephi@aol.com

To:

Robert Malley

Subject:

Fwd: Monhengan Race 2010

Attachments:

Attach0.html

3K

----Original Message-----

From: Nicholas Dambrie <ndambrie@homesinmaine.com>

To: cephl@aol.com

Sent: Mon, Dec 14, 2009 11:52 am Subject: Monhengan Race 2010

Greetings Mr. Malley;

The Portland Yacht Club is currently making plans for the 2010 Monhegan Race, which is to be held on the weekend of August 6-8.

PYC respectfully requests permission to set our finish line at Fort Williams in similar fashion to the 2009 race.

We have been very appreciative of this privilege in the past and hope that we can be granted permission for the 2010 Race.

Thank you in advance and I look forward to your response.

Kind regards,

Nick Dambrie, Race Officer PORTLAND YACHT CLUB Falmouth, ME Tel 207.318.5451

Nicholas Dambrie Associate Broker

The Garon Group Re/Max By The Bay

Thursday, December 17, 2009 6:07:14 PM Page 2 of 2

Printed by: Robert Malley

Title: Fwd: Monhengan Race 2010 : CapeNET

970 Baxter Boulevard Portland, Maine 04103

O: 207.773,2345 Ext. 371

D: 207.553.7371 F: 866.562.1119

E: ndambrie@homesinmaine.com

w: www.garongroup.com

MLS Market Snapshot

Cape Elizabeth Fire Department

Engine Company One Cape Cottage Station 552 Shore Road 799-6409 799-1662 Serving Since 1916

Mr. Robert Malley Cape Elizabeth Public Works 10 Cooper Drive Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

January 10, 2010

Mr. Malley,

On behalf of the officers and members of Engine Company One of the Cape Elizabeth Fire Department I would like to take this opportunity to request the use of Fort Williams Park for our 43rd annual Labor Day Weekend Art Show. The dates we would like to reserve are Sunday, September 5th and Monday, September 6th 2010. Sunday would be the actual day of the show and Monday would be for the unlikely event of inclement weather on Sunday. Also, as in years past we would like reserve the gazebo area on those same two days to avoid any conflicts with other groups who may want to use the facility. Please feel free to take any action on our behalf to reserve these dates for us. We would like to thank you in advance for your efforts and look forward to working with you and your department in the future. If you should have any questions regarding the Labor Day Art Show you can contact Ron O'Brien at 838-8930 or at the Public Works Department.

Sincerely,

Ron O'Brien Engine Company One C.E.F.D.